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HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
HARRISBURG

May 16, 1979

Mr. James C. Malaro, Chief,
High-Level Waste Management Branch,
Division of Waste Management,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Washiagton, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Please include the undersigned on your mailing list for

meeting notices on informational exchange meetings as proposed
in your letter of May 7.

Sincerely,

G DX~

Robert G. Rybarczyk
Democratic Research & Services
House of Representatives

Room 311, Finance Building
Harrisburg, Pa. 17120
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